December 2, 2019

Dear Louisville Metro,

We are requesting approval to use our home, located at 3527 Woodruff Ave 40215, to be used
as a short-term rental home. This home will not be an owner-occupied home. it is currently
being used as a long-term rental. There is one dwelling on the property, consisting of 2
bedrooms and 1 full bathroom. All of the dwelling will be used as the short-term rental, if
approved.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Ginnie & Mark Meredith

1

oy



